
From: Tashana Haye
To: DPH.HFSRB.PublicHearings
Subject: [External] Statement in Opposition of Mercy Closure
Date: Monday, November 2, 2020 3:23:35 PM

Greetings,

I am writing this in opposition to the Mercy closure. Mercy is a pillar in the community and it would be devastating
to the patients served there.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Tashana Haye
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